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Week 1 Term 3 

Principal’s Message  

 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

Welcome back to Term 3. It has been a very wet start to the term, reminding us that this is the 

winter term. If you need any extra socks or uniforms we do have some second hand items. Just 

contact or call into the office.  

I’ve also noticed that a number of students are coming in late. REMINDER : school starts at 8:45am. 

We would prefer our students are here before then so they are settled when the bell rings and they 

can start the day with prayer with the rest of the class.  

 

 

 

 

Welcome—Aileen, Jean Rose and Laycee  

and our new teacher Mrs Williams. Mrs 

Williams has made the hall look like the best 

classroom in the school for space. We wish 

her and our new students every blessing. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have a couple of dates for you to note. Reminders will be given out on our on-line forums such 

as seesaw, facebook and our website, closer to the days,  

Teacher Only Day August the 28th  

Middle and Senior school interviews Rooms 4-7 13th August. Forms will be coming out next week 

for you to fill in your preferred times. 

Other dates will be in next weeks newsletter and our calendar, which is on our website.  Click HERE  

to view our calendar. 

 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/calendars/1-calendar


 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

July 

20th—Chris Rm 7 

23rd—Sarah Rm 3 

24th—Khalel Rm 7 

My Munch Bags Reusable food grade silicone bags. 
Help save the environment! 
Great for lunches and snacks! 
My Munch Bags are free of nasty chemicals (BPA 
free/FDA approved) and safe for the dishwasher, 
microwave and freezer. A pinch lock seal means 
they won’t leak. Replace your disposable snap lock 
bags today with a My Munch Bag. They come in 3 
sizes. 
For any enquires 
email hello@mymunchbag.com  
or go to 
www.mymunchbag.com 
 

 

MELVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

will be visiting our Year 8 students 

tomorrow, Friday 24th July at 

11.00am  

Open Day and Information Evening 

will be held on Thursday 6 August 

starting at 9.30am in the Melville 

High School Hall and the Infor-

Please report your child’s absence as early as 

possible. This can be done by calling the school, 

OR you can click on this link:  

https://www.stpius.school.nz/1/forms/1-

absences/submissions/new  OR you can down-

load the Skool Loop App onto your device. 

School starts at 8.45am If your child arrives at school after this 

time, they must come to the office to sign in. We can help them with 

this. If they are late and haven’t signed in, they come through as 

being absent, with no reason. Mrs Maree will then make contact 

with you to find out where your child is. They are often sitting in 

class 
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